
Request for Quotes – Mowing and Debris Removal Services 
 
The Department of Metropolitan Development is seeking quotes for lawn care/mowing and debris removal 
services for predominantly residential parcel. Most properties are vacant lots, all are within the City of 
Evansville with the majority in Pigeon Township.     

 
All properties are to be mowed once every two weeks of the mowing season unless indicated differently in 
the quote.  Estimated beginning and end dates for properties to be mowed every two weeks are April 1, 
2023 to November 15, 2023.  Quantity of properties are estimates only, the Department of Metropolitan 
Development makes no guarantees, expressed or otherwise, that this quantity of work will be performed.  
Currently, approximately 13 parcels are included.   

 
Quotes for 2023 Mowing Services are to be submitted to the Department of Metropolitan Development, 1 
NW Martin Luther King Jr. Blvd., Room 306, Evansville, Indiana 47708 in a sealed envelope marked 
“Department of Metropolitan Development - Mowing and Debris Removal Quote” by 8:30 am on 
Tuesday, March 07, 2023. The Quotes will be opened at the regular scheduled Evansville Redevelopment 
Meeting in Room 301 of the Civic Center.  The Department of Metropolitan Development will award the 
contract to the lowest, most responsive and responsible contractor on March 21, 2023 at 8:30 a.m. in Room 
301 of the Civic Center at the regular scheduled Evansville Redevelopment Commission meeting.  
 
Bid specifications may be downloaded at www.evansvillegov.org/bidding or picked up during regular 
business hours, Monday – Friday from 8:00 a.m.-5:00 p.m. at: 

 
Department of Metropolitan Development 
Room 306 
1 NW Martin Luther King Jr. Blvd. 
Evansville, IN  47708     
 

http://www.evansvillegov.org/bidding

